LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center
     Happy School Year, everyone! With the new school year in full swing, we would like to remind everyone to please drive safely; watch for those flashing, red lights and come to a stop a full car-length behind any bus stopped for students. Let’s all do our parts to keep staff and students safe!
     Parents, with the advent of the new school year, our Homework Helpdesk has also resumed on Mondays! We have free WiFi for anyone who needs it, so those school-issued laptops can still send out homework assignments on time. 
     Our internet service has been upgraded! The Greenwood Reading Center internet now runs off the new FiOs lines maintained by Armstrong, so no matter how many people are on our computers or sign in from their own devices, there should be no lag or loss of service. Additionally, if anyone needs to access the internet while we are not open, you are more than welcome to park just outside the building and login from your own device. There are full bars all the way to the road.
     Banned Book Week is September 22-28. If you’re feeling rebellious or wish to support free speech in written media, stop in and check out what ‘they’ don’t want you to read. After all, if we don’t have it, we can get it in. We know people!
[bookmark: _GoBack]There’s still time to fill out your Starquest maps! The program goes through this month.
     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. The Wonder of Words Book Club is still on hiatus due to good weather. We have fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook!
